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Welcome Back! 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a great Christmas break. We are very pleased to 

see the children back and ready to learn. 

 

 

Our New School Logo 

Well done to the winner of our new school logo competition: Zainab in Year 2. 

This design is currently being mocked up, ready for us to use in and around 

school. There were lots of brilliant designs. Thank you to everyone who 

entered. 

 

 

Lunch time supervisor vacancy 

We are looking for an additional lunchtime supervisor to work every day 

between 11.55am and 1.05pm supervising the children eating their lunch, and 

also playing outside. You need to have a good understanding of health and 

safety and basic first aid. To be successful you need to have lots of 

patience, be cheerful and fair. If you are interested please write a letter of 

application to Mrs Douglas and bring it into school. The closing date is: 

Friday 25th January 2019 

 

Parent Council 

Parent Council gives all of our parents a voice. During the meetings we ask 

for your views about things we are developing in school. If you have any 

questions or want to find out more about what we do in school, this is your 

opportunity to do so. Our next meeting is on Thursday 28th February 2019 

at 2.45pm. We would love you to come and share your views, to help us make our school an 

even better place. 

 

 

Stay and Play - under 3’s, parents and carers – Tuesday Mornings (Term Time) 

Under 3’s, parents and carers are invited to join our ‘Stay and Play’ 

group on Tuesday mornings during term time. From 9.00 – 10.00am in 

the school hall. 50p per child, per session. For more details, please see 

the school office or Mrs Quinn. Stay and Play restarts on Tuesday 15th January 2019. 
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Applications for Reception Places – September 2019 

If you have a child who is due to start Reception in September 2019, please 

ensure you have applied for their Reception school place by 15th January 2019. 

You will need to do this on the Kirklees website. If you need any help, please 

speak to a member of the school office. 

www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/admissions/apply-primary-school-place.aspx 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Diary Dates  

 

January 2019 

17th January – Road Safety Workshops for Year 2 (in-school) 

22nd January – Tanzania Wow Day (Parent Assembly at 2.30pm) 

31st January – Reception Trip to Lotherton Hall 

 

February 2019 

26th February – Book Fayre arrives in school 

 

March 2019 

26th and 27th March – Parents Evenings 

 

2019 School Term Dates and Holidays 

School closes for Spring Half Term: Friday 15th February 2019  

School re-opens: Monday 25th February 2019  

School closes for Easter Holidays: Friday 12th April 2019  

School re-opens: Monday 29th April 2019  

INSET Day – Thursday 2nd May 2019 

INSET Day – Friday 3rd May 2019 

Bank Holiday - Monday 6th May 2019 

School closes for Spring Bank Holidays: Friday 24th May 2019  

School re-opens: Monday 3rd June 2019  

School closes for Summer Holidays: Friday 19th July 2019  

INSET Day – Monday 22nd July 2019 
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